[bookmark: _GoBack]Policy Code: 5355 PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES
The Board of Education recognizes staff members should continue to improve their competencies during their professional service. It expects the Superintendent to promote opportunities for staff development and for staff members to take advantage of them. To the extent feasible, the Superintendent should establish procedures by which staff members can receive proper recognition for efforts to improve themselves professionally during the school year. All certified personnel have the responsibility of informing the Human Resources department of any training which is completed and may be creditable as a licensure renewal requirement. Specific requirements based on licensure areas can be accessed through the website of the Department of Public Instruction.

LEGAL REF: Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, 20 U.S.C. 1681 et seq., 34 C.F.R. pt. 106; G.S. 115C-333, -333.1; State Board of Education Policy EVAL-004
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